Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces a workshop to which all persons are invited. 

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Undocketed — Testing for secondary water standards in water distribution systems.  The purpose of this workshop is to gather information such as current utility practices, testing costs, and testing requirements for the testing of secondary standards in water distribution systems. Please contact Marissa Ramos at (850) 413-6473, with any questions regarding this workshop

DATE AND TIME: October 8, 2020, 2:00 pm
PLACE: Because the Commission is operating under a state of emergency due to COVID-19, all public participation in the workshop must be by telephone. To participate in the workshop by telephone, persons may call: 1-888-585-9008 and, when prompted, enter in the following Conference Code: 416-925-719.  The workshop will be available to view via livestream on the Commission’s website at http://www.floridapsc.com/Conferences/AudioVideoEventCoverage. One or more Commissioners may be in attendance and participate in this workshop. 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing a special accommodation to participate at this workshop should contact the Office of Commission Clerk no later than five days prior to the workshop at 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard., Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 or 850-413-6770 (Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8770 Voice or 1-800-955-8771 TDD).  Assisted Listening Devices are available upon request from the Office of Commission Clerk, Gerald L. Gunter Building, Room 152.
EMERGENCY CANCELLATION OF WORKSHOP: If a named storm or other disaster requires cancellation of the workshop, Commission staff will attempt to give timely direct notice to the parties. Cancellation can also be confirmed by calling the Office of the General Counsel at (850) 413-6199.
The agenda for the workshop will be available on the Commission’s website, www.floridapsc.com, under the Utility Regulation tab by September 25, 2020, or from Marissa Ramos at (850) 413-6473.
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